NATO Mugaslavia





21 June 1999

Dear Mr. President,

I have the honour to convey the attached communication, dated 20 June 1999, which I have received from the Secretary-General of the North Atlantic Treaty Organization.

I should be grateful if you would bring it to the attention of the members of the Security Council.

Please accept, Mr. President, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Kofi A. Annan

His Excellency Mr. Baboucarr-Blaise Ismaila Jagne President of the Security Council New York